
 

 

Indian Spiritual Master Visits UPF Offices 
 
Genie Kagawa 
May 31, 2016 
 

  
UPF International President Dr. Thomas Walsh welcomes Dr. Vasanth Vijay Maharaj to the UPF office 

 
Tarrytown, United States—His Holiness Dr. Vasanth Vijay Maharaj of the Sri Parshva Padmavathi Sera 
Trust in India visited the UPF International offices on May 31, 2016. 
 
His Holiness Dr. Vasanth, a spiritual master working for the sake of humanity, started a peace movement 
across the globe to practice the basic principles of love, tolerance, friendship and brotherhood. 
 
During his visit to the UPF offices he gave his greetings to UPF International President Dr. Thomas 
Walsh and the UPF staff. He also said that he aspires to work closely with UPF in India for the sake of 
advancing peace. 


